
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are forwarding this letter to personally thank you for choosing our office to help you with your periodontal 
and implant needs.  Our office philosophy is based on offering the highest quality of care while trying to keep 
fees at a reasonable level.  We work on an appointment basis and will try to respect your needs.  Therefore we 
ask that you be prompt to your appointment. 
 
If you need to change your appointment we ask that you give us at least twenty-four (24) hours’ notice so that 
the time may be used by other patients in need.  The fee for an initial consultation and evaluation in our office 
is $225 and payment is due at the time of appointment.  This fee is subject to increase based on any further 
diagnostic imaging that may be needed to better assess your dental needs. If a C.T. scan is taken at the time 
of the initial exam, the cost for the scan is an additional $225. 
 
We have enclosed a medical and dental history form that I ask you to bring to your initial visit.  At this visit we 
would appreciate fee for service but will assist you with insurance and other financial arrangements for further 
visits. If you have dental insurance, we will handle all “paper-work” and try to maximize your benefits which will 
be paid to you directly, as our office is an out-of-network provider. 
 
We again thank you for your confidence in our office and as always if you have any questions prior to your 
appointment, please feel free to give us a telephone call. 
 
You may also reach us on our new web site ww.goldbergimplantperio.com 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
 
 
David A. Goldberg, D.M.D. 
Adam S. Goldberg, D.D.S. 

 

 


